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St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,
a Voluntary Academy

HYPERLINK "http://www.sspeterandpaulyeadon.co.uk" \h

Wednesday 18th May 2016

Dear Parents, 
Next Friday (Friday 27th May 2016) Year 4 have an exciting opportunity, to participate in a giant day of writing at the Royal Hall, taking part in exciting writing workshops and hearing from inspiring talks from a guest author. 

The children will leave school at 9.15 and arrive back at school for 12.00 in time for lunch. We’re asking for a £3 donation, which can be payed on Parentpay, to cover transport to and from the venue.

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Verhees 

(Year 4 teacher)  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Big Write on Friday 27th May 2016.

Signed: ________________________
	Address:
	Tentergate Road, Knaresborough, HG5 9BG

	Telephone:
	01423 864631

	Email:
	admin@st-marys.n-yorks.sch.uk

	Website:
	www.st-marys.n-yorks.sch.uk

	Executive Headteacher:
	Alison Ashworth

	Head of School:
	Helen Tomlinson



